

DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY

U.S. CUSTOMS SERVICE

NEW YORK, N.Y.

JUN 8 1994



REFER TO

PER-3-11 S:E VG

Mr. Jeff Davidson, MBA, CMC 2417 Honeysickle Road #2A Chapel Hill, NC 27514-6819

Dear Mr. / Davidson:

Thank you for bringing to my attention the Mega-Realities of our times and the dilemmas of information and choice.

Your seminar, given at the Treasury Executive Institute and your book on "Breathing Space" have certainly helped me to refocus on how best to use my time to accomplish real priorities on the job and in my personal life, to discard clutter and to face the reality of closure. I recommend them both as a survival kit for work and beyond. In fact, I have given a copy of your book to my son who is an electrical engineer and a manager, with the hope that it will give him some pointers on coping with the information glut.

Again, please accept my thanks for sharing your thoughts, observations and approaches.

Sincerely,

V. Gualario

Assistant Area Director, Entry

New York Seaport Area